
 

 

 Dear Parent, 

Greetings from ICSK 

I am pleased to inform you that this year the school is providing an additional privilege to the parents 

by giving the evaluated answer scripts of Classes IX & XI. Since the students are having the full portion 

in their final examination and we are having continuous evaluation regarding their academic 

performance, the evaluated answer scripts will help to understand the present status of the students 

and it will be helpful for them to take appropriate measures for the next level. 

Kindly note the following with respect to Annual Examination February 2020. 

 The result of the students will be declared on Monday 17th February 2020 at 12.00 am 

(Midnight) in the ICSKCLOUD.  

 Parents can collect their ward’s answer sheets from Class teachers on 17th February between 

8.00 am and 1.00 pm.  

 Text books also will be handed over to parents while producing original book receipt. 

 As per the CBSE norms, parents of the students of Class IX & XI are requested to sign on the       

Registration Cards issued by the CBSE. On the day of the result declaration (17th February 2020) 

Parents are requested to meet the Class teachers. 

 

 New session for Class X & XII will begin on Tuesday 18th February 2020. 

 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal          11/2/2020 

 

 

 
Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 



 

 

 

 

 


